M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 13, 2020
RE:
BG-1 Application for RA Jones – Mobile Classrooms,
BG #20-191


​This project consists of the installation of one double-classroom
mobile unit at RA Jones Middle School.  Associated power and
accessibility, such as concrete sidewalks, ramps, stairs, etc. 
communications other tie-ins to the existing school building will
also be included. 
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
